March 20, 2018
To:
AFSCME Council 4 Executive Board Members

From:
Jody Barr, President

AFSCME Council 4 Executive Board

Re:
NOTICE - SPECIAL EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING

Thursday, March 29, 2018
A Special Executive Board meeting has been scheduled for Thursday, March 29, 2018 at 6:15 pm at Council 4 in the big conference room.

A Special Delegates meeting has been scheduled for 6:30 pm directly following the Executive Board meeting.

Agenda:  Review and possible action on the Elections Committee report concerning an Election Challenge and Protest. 
If you have any questions or are unable to attend, please contact Jody Barr at 860-319-3636 or by email: jody.barr@suoaf.org
Thank you.

JB/mcb

